
 

 

 

 

October 26, 2020 

Dr. Vincent Carbone 
Carbone Clinic 
drvjc@aol.com 
 
Dear Vince: 

On behalf of the Society for the Advancement of Behavior Analysis (SABA) Board president and the entire 
board of directors, it is my pleasure to inform you of the Carbone Clinic’s selection as the recipient of the 
2022 SABA Award for International Dissemination of Behavior Analysis. Congratulations!  

In recognizing your achievements, the board noted your longstanding work to provide services, train service 
providers and students, and establish programs across three continents. The reach and influence of the 
Carbone Clinic are truly inspiring, and it has played a large part in making inroads for behavior analysis in 
Europe and the Middle East. 

There are many clinics in the United States doing good work, but relatively few with the vision and mission 
to truly disseminate that work and the promise of our science, and to do it with the utmost rigor and 
compassion. The Carbone Clinic is one whose efforts are not only making a real difference in underserved 
areas, but that also functions as an inspiration and an example to others looking for impactful means of 
expanding the reach of our field. 

All of this would be enough to earn the SABA International Dissemination Award, but the fact that clinic staff 
are regularly presenting and publishing shows that outreach efforts are rooted in the most up-to-date 
evidence base of behavior analysis. 

We hope you will be able to attend the Opening Event and SABA Awards at the 2022 Annual Convention in 
Boston, Massachusetts, May 26–30. This event will be Saturday, May 28, 2022, at 8 am, and is typically 
attended by about 1,500 people. 

Your award will be presented by 2022 SABA president, Erin Rasmussen. You, or another representative of 
the Carbone Clinic, will be introduced and given the award, have a picture taken, and then have 9 minutes to 
make a presentation. ABAI will cover the cost of one hotel room night, and we will contact you closer to the 
2022 convention with more information on logistics and your presentation. 



 

Once again, congratulations, and I look forward to seeing you receive this honor in May 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Maria E. Malott, Ph.D. 
Chief Executive Officer 


